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A lot of exciting things have happened in the past few months.  

We had our second baby boy, Santiago (Tiago for short), on December 15. He took his sweet time, 

arriving two weeks past his due date! He is happy, healthy and thriving. Praise the Lord!  

 

 



We had a busy holiday season with lots of travel and visiting with family. And soon after the holidays 

ended, we packed up our apartment to move out!  

We moved in with Jake and Anika Payne, from our church small group. They were gracious enough 

(and crazy enough) to take in a family of four.  

 

 

Final goodbye to our home for the past 18 months. 

 

  
 



 

Plano Bible Chapel hosted a garage sale fundraiser for our one-time outgoing costs. We were able to 

sell most of our stuff and donate what was left to For The Nations Refuge Outreach. And praise the 

Lord we were able to raise over $2500 towards our Outgoing Fund! 

 

  
 

Since moving, Marcos has started working part time at his job so that he can focus more time on 

prayer and support raising. We will be planning a trip up north to visit churches and expand our 

support team.  

We will be going to Wyoming, Colorado, Nebraska and possibly a couple other states during this trip. 

We are going to be up north for most, if not all of May and possibly into June.  

If you have a church in one of those states (or surrounding states) that you think would be interested 

in hearing about our ministry, please reach out! 

 



Updated Timeline:  

 

In some of our past updates we have expressed our hope to leave for Perú by April, but unfortunately 

this will not be feasible. We have talked to several pastors and missionaries that have all expressed the 

same concerns about us leaving so soon: we need more churches behind us before we leave.  

So, we have taken that council to heart and we will focus all our efforts on spreading the word about 

our ministry project that God has given us. That way we can have a solid support team and prayer 

partners before we leave. With all of that being said, we do not have an exact date that we will be 

leaving. It will depend on how many churches/individuals we are able to visit in these upcoming 

months.  

But we are trusting that we will leave whenever God is ready for us to.  

 

Current Support Level 

 

We are still currently at about 35% of our monthly needs. For our one-time outgoing costs, we are at 

32%.  

If you want to learn more, or are interested in supporting us financially, here is a link to our TBM 

profile.  

 

 

 

Prayer Requests  

 

• That we would be able to visit many churches in the upcoming months.  

• For God to provide all we need in order to move to Peru and start our ministry there.  

• For wisdom as we parent, especially when we move abroad.   

• For Judah as he is adjusting to many big life changes at the same time.  

• For our project in Perú, that we would be able to prepare as much as we can before we leave. 

And that God would prepare the hearts of the people to hear the gospel.  

 

Photos Just For Fun 

 

Huallaga Project  



 

Already best buddies 

 



 



 

just Judah being Judah 

 

  
 

     

 

Our mailing address is: 

Fowler 5445 Preston Oaks Rd Apt 1226 Dallas, TX 75254-2426 USA 

    

     

 


